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Fulfen Primary School

Rugeley Road

BURNTWOOD

Staffordshire

WS7 9BJ

Telephone:  01543 226070
E-mail: Office@fulfen.staffs.sch.uk
Headteacher: Miss Jane Davies  
Dear Parents/Carers,

I do hope that you are all keeping well and are coping with the lockdown procedures. I know that the teachers are working hard to continue the education of the children, keep them entertained and to try and bring as much fun and normality as we possibly can to the children’s daily routine. Remember we are here to help so if you do have any queries or concerns, please contact us by email or phone via the school office and we will do all we can to help. 

The Easter holidays are upon us soon and so I write to inform you regarding the situation over the Easter break. We remain open for key worker’s children only so if you are a key worker, and have not done so already, please could you inform the office if you require any childcare over this period. We ask that you consider if there is anyone at home to look after your child/children before sending them into school. Please note that the kitchen will be closed over the Easter period so children will need a packed lunch.

Could I remind you that if your child or any of your household are displaying symptoms of corono-virus then the person with the symptoms must self-isolate for 7 days and the rest of the household must self-isolate for 14 days. 

May I also take this opportunity to thank all of our key workers for their critical work and to wish you all a safe and happy Easter.

Take care,

Miss Davies
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